
 

July 10, 2020 

Scott Wands 
Manager 
Grants & Programs 
Connecticut Humanities 
100 Riverview Center 
Suite 270 
Middletown, CT  
 

Dear Scott, 

On behalf of the East Haddam Historical Society and the East Haddam Land Trust, we extend our 
deepest appreciation to Connecticut Humanities for the generous support of our project, Saving Land 
Saving History. This collaborative project has united our two organizations and, in the process, has 
revealed to us a new model for maximizing finite organizational resources by identifying complimentary 
assets to achieve common goals. Our organizations adapted quickly to the pandemic by expanding our 
digital footprints and providing new content to our members and the public on our websites, social 
media platforms, and You Tube channels. The mini-documentaries produced with grant funding have 
received to date over 2800 views. The final two mini-documentaries will profile the East Haddam Land 
Trust and East Haddam Historical Society, and will be released in July. We plan to host a gala reception 
and exhibit at the Historical Society Museum once we re-open. We would be honored to have you 
attend. 

None of this would have been possible without the support of Connecticut Humanities. Thank you for 
helping the East Haddam Historical Society and East Haddam Land Trust to preserve and interpret the 
history of our community through your support of Saving Land Saving History.  

We look forward to building upon this success by undertaking future projects in partnership with 
Connecticut Humanities. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Bruce Sievers      Peter Govert 
President      President 
East Haddam Historical Society    East Haddam Land Trust 
 

 

 


